
1

parish clerk

From: parish clerk <parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 September 2023 15:01
To: hello@shiretrees.co.uk
Subject: RE: Quote 4932

Hi James  
 
Thanks for your patience.  
 
We look the review to committee and they have asked that we look at costs for working the whole run – so the bit 
shown in pink below:  
 
Would you be able to quote for that and I will take it to the next committee meeting.  
 
Thanks  
 
Abi  
 
 






